
Dear Families,          2.3.23 

Robotics sessions 

We have booked for Hi-Impact to come in and run robotics sessions for the children next 

week, on Monday 6th March and Friday 10th March. Your child will be allocated a session on 

a day that they attend nursery.  

The children will have the opportunity to learn about 

control and programming, construction and problem 

solving using a variety of programming apps available 

on the iPads and various robotic devices. 

We can’t wait to upload photographs to Tapestry for 

you to see what we get up to! 

Contribution 

We love to be able to provide termly experiences for the children; last term we had Zoo Lab 

visiting, which was a fantastic treat! Unfortunately, we had very few contributions towards 

this, and if we are unable to raise enough contributions for these experiences, it is less likely 

we will be able to afford to have them termly in the future. We would like to ask for a 

guideline voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to go towards paying for this these 

robotic sessions, for which payment can be made through the ParentMail app from today – 

see ParentMail/shop.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-Headteachers) 


